
 
 
 
Without quality educators, access to schooling leads to neither a quality experience nor quality 

learning outcomes. Each year the International Council on Education for Teaching (ICET) looks to 

recruit new members to our Board of Directors to work in their region to  

improve educational experiences and outcomes across the globe.  

 

ICET is a Non-Governmental Organization (NGO) and participates in NGO meetings and other 

UNESCO-sponsored conferences around the world. ICET is a NGO in consultative status (Roster) 

with the Economic and Social Council. Founded in 1953, ICET was part of a major cooperative 

effort by the world's education community to provide quality education for its citizens. Since then, 

ICET has continued to emphasize international cooperation in educational development to improve 

the quality of teacher education and to enhance the quality of outcomes for learners across the globe.  

 

Nominations are accepted from anyone who believes in the mission of ICET and is making or has 

made contributions to the improvement of the education of professional educators through research, 

teaching, and leadership in their country or region. They may be drawn from those in active service 

in schools, higher education, government or the private sector.  

Serving on the ICET Board is a voluntary position. Accepting a position on the Board of Directors is 

contingent upon the Director agreeing to: (1) volunteer his or her time and expertise to ICET; (2) 

maintain current membership in ICET; (3) make every effort to regularly attend meetings of the 

Board (defined as at least two meetings in a three year term and three meetings in a four year term); 

and (4) be of active service to the Council.  

 

All submissions for membership on the ICET Board should be received by the ICET Secretariat no 

later than March, 1 of the year of application. Applicants should complete and email the form to 

president@icet4u.org 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the role.  

 

Sincerely, 

James O’Meara  

Professor. James O’Meara  

President, ICET 
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